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Greetings:

It is an honor and privilege to send my best wishes to the Pakistani-American community within
my district and across North Texas as the community celebrates the 80" anniversary of the
adoption of the Lahore Resolution, which served as a major step in establishing the republic of
Pakistan.

Over the years, the Pakistani-American community has gathered to celebrate this annual occasion.
I have had the great honor to attend these celebrations in the past. Due to the current situation with
the Coronavirus, it is greatly appreciated that the community is doing its part to fight the spread of
the virus by canceling its celebration this year.

Pakistani-Americans are an important part in our society today, from being on the front lines in
the fight against the Coronavirus, serving as doctors, nurses, and other health care professionals,
to owning and operating small businesses that are essential to the day-to-day lives of many people.
Your community’s contributions to American society are highly valued and respected.

Please accept my congratulations to the Pakistani-American community as they celebrate Pakistan
Day.

Sincerely,

Eddie Bernice Johnson
Member of Congress
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